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             13th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Re: Year 7 Transition Evening – Monday 15th October 4.30 – 7.30 p.m. 

The transition from primary to secondary school can be both exciting and challenging. From my 

perspective, I hope that your child has settled in well and is enjoying the experience and opportunities 

available at the Academy. 

In order to assess (early) if the transition has been successful, I would like to invite you to a Year 7 

Transition Evening on Monday 15th October. Your child will receive an appointment with their Tutor 

or Head of House and you will have the opportunity to discuss any issues and/or raise any questions 

or concerns.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Y. Moyet 
Assistant Principal 
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